Student's Request for Support Letter

Date

Elders Anywhere Church of Christ P.O. Box 2002 Anywhere, TX 76000

Dear Brethren:

This is to let you know that I have been accepted as a student in the Brown Trail School of Preaching in Bedford, Texas. I plan to begin classes on July 8, 2007. It is my fervent desire to complete this concentrated course of study in order to better serve God by preaching the Gospel.

As you may know, the school does not charge tuition. However, I am responsible for raising living expenses for this intensive, two-year program. If you can help it would be greatly appreciated.

The Brown Trail School of Preaching has been training men to preach the unsearchable riches of Christ for over 40 years. The faculty and staff are men of unquestioned loyalty to the Cause of Christ. The curriculum provides for fifty-two courses in which every book in the Bible is studied. It is one of the most thorough and comprehensive possible including practical and devotional as well as doctrinal courses. Graduates of the Brown Trail School of Preaching are serving throughout the United States and in many foreign countries including Africa, Australia, Japan, Puerto Rico, Ecuador, Philippines, Jamaica, Ukraine and India.

I hope that you will give prayerful consideration to helping me to fulfill the Lord's command to "preach the word" (2 Timothy 4:2). If you have any questions you may contact Robert Stapleton, director. He may be reached at the Brown Trail School of Preaching, 817/268-3222.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Yours in Christ,

John Q. Preacher